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EBAK O' EBASCO SERVICES INCORPORATED

August 11, 1989
1

-Mr.'E. William Brach, Chief
VendoriInspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection & Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Commission
U.S' Nuclear. Regulatory Commission.

Washington, D.C. 20555

' SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF EBASCO PROCUREMENT ACTIVITIES AT THE
WATERFORD 3 SITE

Reference: (3 ) NRC Letter dated July 18, 1989;

DjQj}}{0{99900505/89f01?

(2) Ebasco Letter dated June-19, 1989, C.R. Realy

to E.W. Brach

Dear Mr. Brach:

Ebasco. acknowledges receipt of NRC letter, reference (1). Ebasco
-has reviewed the letter carefully to ensure that we fully
understand your comments. As a result, we have included provisions
in,our ongoing assessment described in reference (2) to properly
address your comments, i.e. verification that LOU 1564.249R was the
only purchase specification for purchase of Seismic Category I
electrical junction boxes,.and that there are no potential safety
related applications for material procured under LOU 1564.249A.

Ebasco will keep your office informed as our evaluation progresses.
Should it.be determined that the material is safety related or used
in safety related applications, Ebasco will immediately process the

required by our implementing procedures. Should you/ condition, as
have-any questions, please advise.

Very ruly yours,

Ch rles R Healy
Director - Quality Assurance
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cc: B.R. Mazo
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